
May 13, 1987 

/(/irginia Electric and Power Company 
v' ATTN: Mr. W. L. Stewart, Vice President, 

Nuclear Operations 
P. 0. Box 26666 
Richmond, VA 23261 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY (VEPCO) QUALITY ASSURANCE 
TOPICAL REPORT VEP 1-5A (UPDATE) 

Your letter dated March 23, 1987 (87-076), transmitted VEP 1-5A (UPDATE) in 
accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(a). This report provides the current quality 
assurance program description for Surry and North Anna (Docket Nos. 50-280, 
50-281, 50-338, and 50-339). · 

Our review of this information indicates that VEP 1-5A (UPDATE) continues 
to satisfy 10 CFR 50, Appendix B, requirements and is therefore acceptable. 

We appreciate your timely submittal of information required by 10 CFR 50.54(a). 
Please contact me if you have questions concerning this letter. 

cc:~. F. Saunders, St.ation Manager, 
· / Surry 
-/N. E. Clark, Manager - Nuclear 

. Programs and Licensing \/'E. w. Harrell, Station Manager, 
North Anna 

bcc~RC Resident Inspectors 
(Surry and North Anna) 

Document Control Desk 
Commonwealth of Virginia 

Sincerely, 

Original Signed by 
Luis A. Reyes 

Luis A. Reyes, Director 
Division of Reactor Projects 
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